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I am in support of this bill and believe this has the opportunity to make a measurable 

difference for our states wildlife. I have seen a huge increase in cougar numbers and 

predation by cougars. While I love seeing them on the landscape I think counties 

being able to utilize more effective measures to only gives a tool to manage healthy 

populations; it also gives more value to cougars while protecting other species where 

needed. I want us all to have the tools we need to help all of the animals be 

effectively managed. This is a win for all of our states wildlife and wildlife supporters.  


